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I support HB3932 which prohibits hunting or trapping beavers in waterways on public 

lands that have been classified as impaired. Beavers have been proven to be vital to 

improving habitat and water quality and are necessary components of healthy 

waterways and ecosystems. Beavers provide habitat for other vital ecosystem 

components.  

 

Our waterways and habitats, as well as the species that dwell there, are under threat 

from pollution, habitat destruction, and the ravages of climate change.   

 

Species that dwell on our public lands must be protected in order to keep vital life-

giving ecosystems intact.  

 

Please pass HB 3932. 

 

Thank you 


